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DATE: May 7, 2024 (Item No. {{item.number}})

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Sylvia Arenas, Supervisor

SUBJECT: Travel Announcement  

RECOMMENDED ACTION
Supervisor Arenas traveled to Los Angeles to attend San Jose Chamber Study Mission 2024 
on April 24-26, 2024.

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS

REASONS FOR RECOMMENDATION AND BACKGROUND

CHILD IMPACT
The recommended action will have no/neutral impact on children and youth.
SENIOR IMPACT
The recommended action will have no/neutral impact on seniors.
SUSTAINABILITY IMPLICATIONS
The recommended action will have no/neutral sustainability implications.
CONSEQUENCES OF NEGATIVE ACTION
The report will not be received.
STEPS FOLLOWING APPROVAL

ATTACHMENTS:
•


